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The workshop was organized by Department of Chemical Engineering HBTU, Kanpur under the World bank Project 
TEQIP III during May 22nd and 23rd, 2018. A series of expert lectures have been organized by the faculty experts of the 
MATLAB Programming. The program has been inaugurated on May 22nd, 2018, at 10:00 AM. Professor S. K. Gupta was 
the convener of the workshop. Around 200 students of B. Tech. and M. Tech of School of Chemical Technology have 
attended the workshop. The Lectures on use of various tools for the application in modeling and simulation have been 
discussed in the workshop. Total 16 hours of lecture sessions took place on 22nd and 23rd May 2018. The participants must 
complete a work sheet with a problem set using MATLAB to obtain the certificate. The participants have been given 3 days 
access to the CAD Lab of Chemical Engineering Department to complete the task. 

 

 


